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Bruce Wall

From: Community Development
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 9:28 AM

Bruce Wall
FW: Rezone for Corbin Creek Subdivision 

To:
Subject:

From: Sara Baker   
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2024 5:19 PM 
To: Planning Department <planningdept@ValdezAK.Gov> 
Subject: Rezone for Corbin Creek Subdivision  

Hello, 
I am writing to express that I DO NOT agree with the rezoning of Corbin Creek Subdivision. 
I live @ 145 Wood Way and like many of my neighbors purchased and built in this subdivision because we did not 
want to live in a mix match mess.  
We do not want the “horse wars” like they had @ 10 mile in the past & we do not want to look like the Robe River 
subdivision.   
The properties that are already out of code in Corbin Creek are ignored even after multiple complaints, you want 
us to believe that this isn’t going to be another eyesore?   

Sara Baker 
 

 
 

 
 




